
Offices in: 
Phoenix, Arizona 
Las Vegas, Nevada 
San Diego, California 

June 26, 2018 

SENT VIA EMAIL 
Maja Brkovic 
Planner II – Village 
North Mountain & Paradise Valley  
City of Phoenix Planning & Development Department 
200 West Washington Street, 3rd Floor 
Phoenix, AZ 85003-1611 
Maja.brkovic@phoenix.com  

Re: Southwest corner of Acoma Dr. and Scottsdale Road; Z-6-17 

Ms. Brkovic, 

This letter is a formal follow up to your email regarding case number Z-6-17. At the 
authorization of our client Thunderbird Scottsdale Inc., we are hereby formally 
withdrawing our rezoning request Z-6-17 for the southwest corner of Acoma Dr. and 
Scottsdale Rd.  

If you require any additional information regarding this request I can be reached at 
(602) 452-2729 or kajones@tblaw.com

Sincerely, 

Kurt Jones, AICP 
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